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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

It has been another busy week in school. As you will know, on 

Wednesday and Thursday we have had a visit from the Ofsted 

inspectors. Well done to all the children who were fantastic and 

represented themselves really well both when speaking to the 

inspectors and when working and playing together. Thank you to all 

the families who took the time to complete the survey and give their 

views about the school. Also a big thank you to the staff who have 

worked extremely hard. The report will be available to share with you 

in a few weeks’ time. 

We are really looking forward to World Book Day which is next 

Thursday, 5th March. On the day the children can come along dressed 

as a favourite book character and bring along a favourite book from 

home to share. There will be lots of opportunities to join in book 

based activities and read with different children around school.    

Members of the Leopards house met to choose their reward for 

winning the house points competition last half term. They have 

chosen a cinema afternoon so they will get the chance to enjoy that 

next week -well done to them all! 

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Stothard                                        

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Wk commencing Mon 2nd 

March – 

Sports & Art afterschool 

clubs begin 

Wed 4th March –Y2 maths 

workshop for parents 9am 

Wed 4th March –Y3 Family 

learning activity with 

parents 1-3pm 

5th March –World Book Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to this week’s attendance champions, Class 2 with an 

amazing 100%. Our whole school attendance was…95.8% 

Our school target is 97% 

WORLD BOOK DAY MENU 

5TH March 2020 

Superhero Theme Day 

Burger in a Bun 

Salmon Fishcake 

Cheese Wrap/Sandwich 

Jacket Potato 

******* 

Diced Potatoes 

******* 

Green Seasonal Vegetables 

Sweetcorn 

****** 

Iced Sponge & Custard 

Choc Chip Muffins 

 

PE KIT 

Just a reminder that our PE kit is a white t-shirt and 

dark bottoms. Children should not be wearing 

football shirts for PE. 

 


